.\; ‘ Progress Energy

April 9, 2007

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Petition for approval to amend Rate Schedules CS-1 and LS-1, by Progress
Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 070040-E1

Dear Ms. Cole:

This letter is to inform you that Progress Energy Florida, Inc. will be filing an
amended petition in this docket to withdraw the modifications it proposed to PEF’s LS-1
taniff and, also, to amend the SC-1 tariff to remove the originally filed April 1, 2007
effective date. We hope to have this amended filing made by the end of this week.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
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John T. Burnett LS
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ee John Baxter, FPSC
Nancy Holdstein, PEF

Progress Energy Florida, Inc.
106 E. College Avenue

Suite 800

Tallahassee, FL 37301 ~



